
DATE: June 12,2009 

TO: Dorothy E. Menasco, Chief Deputy Commission Clerk, Office of Commission 
Clerk 

Janet M. Brunson, Administrative Assistant 111, Ofice of Public Inform FROM: 

RE: Docket No. 080677-E1 - Florida Power & Light 

By way of this memorandum, I am requesting that DNs 05839-09 and 05759-09 be removed 
from the docket file and placed in the consumer correspondence side of the docket file. 

It is my understanding, that from this point forward, I will file the consumer correspondence with 
the Clerk's ofice by way of memorandum requesting it be filed on the consumer correspondence 
side of the docket. 

Thank for you your assistance in this matter. 


